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July 9, 1997

Mr. John Bechtol
14809 County Road M2
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Re: City of Napoleon
Webster Street Water Main
Improvement Project

Dear Mr. Bechtol:

This coming fall and winter the City will be constructing a new eight (8)
inch water main on Webster Street from West Main Street to West
Washington Street. The purpose of the project is to replace the existing
two (2) inch galvanized water main and provide a “looped” system along
Webster Street.

The duplex you own at 616 Webster Street is currently fed by one (1)
water service off of the old water main. The existing water meter is
located within a meter pit outside of this residence. As the City
continues to upgrade its distribution system, we are attempting to
eliminate such external meters. The installation of the new water main
presents an opportune time to install individual water services to each of
the apartments and upgrade the meter assemblies. However, in doing
so, there would be some expense to you, the property owner, as some
external and/or internal plumbing revisions would be required.

I am requesting that a meeting time be established for the week of
July 21st to discuss these options with you. If you have any questions,
please call me.

Yours truly,

ik A

Adam C. Hoff, P.E.
City Engineer
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cc: Mr. Marc S. Gerken, P.E.; City Manager
Mr. Sonny Helberg, Construction Inspector
Mr. Jeff Marihugh, Operations Supt.
Mr. Brent Damman, Bldg/Zoning Inspector
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